ALAMEDA COUNTY HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director



5ENT 9-26-06

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Alameda, CA 94502-6577 (510) 567-6700 FAX (510) 337-9335

September 22, 2006

Mr. John Miller 250 Cambridge Avenue Palo Alto, CA 94306

Mr. Robert Nichols P.O. Box 6716 Oakland, CA 94603

Subject: SLIC Case RO0002661, Superior Plaster Castings, 4800 Coliseum Way, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Miller and Mr. Nichols:

In order for ACEH to review reports for your site, we require an oversight account for the abovereferenced site in order to recover our costs. To set up your account, please send a check in the amount of \$6,000.00 payable to Alameda County Environmental Health. Please send your check to the attention of our Finance Department.

This initial deposit may or may not be sufficient to provide all necessary regulatory oversight. ACEH will deduct actual costs incurred based upon the hourly rate specified below. If these funds are insufficient, additional deposit will be requested. Otherwise, any unused monies will be refunded to you or your designee.

The deposit is authorized in Section 6.92.040L of the Alameda County Ordinance Code. Work on this project is being debited at the Ordinance specified rate, currently \$166.00 per hour.

Please write "SLIC" (the type of project), the site address, and the AR# 314793 on your check.

If you have any questions, please contact Jerry Wickham at (510) 567-6791.

Sincerely.

Aliu Levi

Division Clafef

cc: D. Drogos, J. Jacobs, Jerry Wickham



April 2, 1991

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH Hazardous Materials Program 80 Swan Way, Rm. 200 Oakland, CA 94621 (415)

Ms. Julianne Fegley Aqua Terra Technologies 2950 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 120 Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Ms. Fegley:

I have reviewed the files for 4800 Coliseum Way, Oakland. The file contains a Hazardous Materials Management Plan. The inventory lists nitrogen gas as the hazardous material at the site. There is an inspection report, dated December 1987, and correspondence from Mr. David Sowell, Safety Director, to be removed from the hazardous waste generator billing list. There is no record of any unauthorized spills or releases.

Enclosed is a copy of the invoice for one hour. Please remit payment to Alameda County Hazardous Materials Division.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 415/271-4320.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Chapman

Hazardous Materials Specialist

anthra Chapman